
Sheriff’s Deputy Involved in August Hospital  

Shooting is Cleared  

  

Mason Police District – Fairfax County Commonwealth’s Attorney Raymond F. Morrogh has 

informed Colonel Edwin C. Roessler Jr., Chief of the Fairfax County Police Department, that he 

finds no basis for criminal liability on the part of the Fairfax County Deputy Sheriff involved in 

the deployment of deadly force on Monday, August 15, 2016, on the campus of INOVA Fairfax 

Hospital.  

The Fairfax County Sheriff’s Office will conduct an administrative investigation in accordance 

with its standard operating procedures. 

To view previous news releases, please clink on this link: 

https://fcpdnews.wordpress.com/2016/11/01/update-fairfax-county-police-departments-

investigation-of-sheriffs-deputy-involved-shooting-continues/ 
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